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AVRO AIRCRAFT L/IMITEFD

80X 4004
FERMINAL A’
10RON 10, ONT,

July 8th 1955.

Mr. Bdward S, Jonss,
Design Office

Dear Mr. Jones,

Re:  Cranfield Scholarships

I am very happy to inform you that at the meating of the
Selection Committee which was held this morning, your application
was reviewed, and it was decided to offer you one of the two AVRO
Scholarships to the College of Aeronautics. I therefore want to
congratulate you on the award and hope that you will enjoy your
period of training in Europe.

As you know, Mr, Tynan-Byrd is handling the administration of
the Scholarships on behalf of this Division and I would suggest
that you see him at the earliest possible moment so that preliminary
arrangements can be made for your stay at the College.

Best wishes,

Sincaerely,
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J. C. Floyd,
im Vice—Preaider;t - Engineering.
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